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As we come to the close of another year, Executive and Council are pleased to formally announce the 
implementation of a group membership for the 2023 renewal year.   
 
At the June 14th, 2022, Annual General Meeting (AGM), a motion was passed for a group membership to 
be put in place for 2023 in which Organizations who have five (5) or more members enrolled in the 
AAGP are eligible to receive a 20% discount on their membership fees.  Full and Associate Members 
whose organizations meet these requirements will automatically have the discount applied to their 
invoices for renewals in 2023.  For the purposes of this initiative, organizations are classified as an entire 
entity as opposed to different departments within an organization.  This will avoid confusion across 
Municipal and Government Departments when it comes to billing and invoicing.   
 
Since this was only approved by membership at the 2022 Annual General Meeting, after renewals for 
the current period had been issued, please note that the group membership is only applicable in the 
next renewal in 2023.   
 
The association is pleased to provide this opportunity to our members organizations who meet the 
requirements as we continue to build and grow as a community.  We look forward to continuing to work 
together with each of you to advance our shared industry goals and objectives.   
 
Should you have any questions regarding the group membership, please contact info@aagp.ca or 
finance@aagp.ca .   
 
As we head into another holiday season, we would also like to take the time to congratulate all our 
members for their hard work this year to support the professional results we see everyday.  We should 
all be proud of our accomplishments.   
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Atlantic Association of Geomatics and Planning.   
 
Wishing you health, happiness, and a prosperous 2023.   
 
Season’s Greetings.   
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